
Dear Friends, 
Due to COVID 19, we will not be having our annual Community Outreach Turkey Dinner this November. We are hoping that you will make a 
donation and join us in our endeavor to match funds raised by the supper in the past to support the Outreach Christmas Cheer Baskets.  Last 
year we helped 40 families have a little more special Christmas and Easter. 
Donations can be made to Bar River and Echo Bay United Church Outreach Committee, by mail at Echo Bay United Church, Box 447, Echo 
Bay, Ontario, P0S 1C0. 
                                       or 
Donate using your credit card to Echo Bay United Church and make a note that it is for Outreach baskets at https://www.canadahelps.org/en/. 
CanadaHelps will send you a tax receipt and send the money to the Echo Bay United Church Outreach committee.  
Thank you once again for helping our community neighbours have a special Christmas.  Outreach Committee for Echo Bay and Bar River 
United Church. 
If you are having a hard time dealing with the extra expense of the season and could use a Outreach Christmas Cheer Baskets please call 
one of these numbers. Elaine 705-248-2061, Sheila 705-248-2891 or Vivian 705-248-1834, before December 1st. 

Will be located outside at the         
Municipal Office                 
Monday to Friday                   

8:30am-4:30pm                                        
If you are dropping the letter 

off after hours please put it in 
the mail slot and we will make 

sure it gets to Santa. 
Letters can be dropped off from 

Monday, November 16, 2020 to 
Monday, December 14, 2020. 

Check out our new website at www.echobay.ca 
Now accepting ONLINE ice bookings and payments!! 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/

